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before the incident. It was therefore necessary to continue this work and 
to review the whole system including optimal animal numbers and 
capacity/storage issues alongside the amounts of slurry/water that could 
be usefully deployed on the University's land in a sustainable manner. As 
part of this work, external expertise would be sought;   

  vi) that although the original proposal to develop the Vet School had 
identified the possibility of using APHA pathology facilities located at 
Shrewsbury, further investigation by new Vet School staff who would 
have responsibility delivering this curriculum, had identified that the 
APHA facility was not adequate to fully meet the needs of students. 
Other alternatives were therefore being explored. A group set up by the 
University, with ABHW and Vet School staff, to consider the matter had 
come up with the proposal to locate a new facility on campus. 


